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For the people who fought in these wars, its best to know what happened in the wars to remember our history
of this country. There are different defense departments in the U. He or she may be from any branch of the
military, and have served at any time and in any capacity during the 20th or 21st centuries they do not have to
have been a combat veteran. The more kids that enter this writing contest all have a love for one of the best
holidays ever. These people are what made America what it is today. The feeling of sorrow is only
remembering and honoring those that we have lost from serving in the war. My grandfathers have been in the
armed services so I now how those people in the Navy feel like. Columbia didn't have a lot to offer, but his
family did. He experiences the dust of different soils and lands for sake of his sacred land. They fought for
peace and justice, and devoting your live to fight for the peace and justice of others is something huge worth
honoring. They are definitely extraordinary people. A businessman cares about his investment, profit, and
loss. As I walked down the halls of the hospital, it all came to life in front of me. Maybe we owe them for not
being extra ordinary, but for being extraordinary. He guessed it failed to reach her; for she usually responded
three weeks after his letters. Then the next day you go to work and watch the clock till it's time to leave. My
heart has been forged through generations of servitude and I stand today as a servant to my country, which
gave me the privilege to fight for something larger than myself, to my fellow soldiers who give me the drive to
protect them. If you don't follow the rules , your comment may be deleted. They are reprinted here in this
week's issue as part of the Atlantic News' annual Veterans Day coverage. The war ended on the eleventh hour
of the eleventh day of the eleventh month of the year. There I was, standing on the battlefield or crawling
through a ditch dodging death and trying to drown out the noise of gunfire with thoughts of home. My Father
who has more wisdom than I could every strive to attain. The cruel and complex scientific searches were in
action to increase the human power in battle. Peace from Sacrifice Ethan Forte War makes a great plot for
book or movie, but few people have actually had to go through the pain, and suffering that it can bring upon a
human being. Being there and writing cards to the veterans made me realize how incredibly important they are
to our country. The generals and high authorities of both sides were greedy for dominating on each other.
Carlson for giving out this assignment and making kids realize that Veterans Day is special, exciting and
wonderful. In conclusion, Veterans Day is an important national holiday which celebrates veterans of the
United States Military, regardless of which war they have fought in. Whether it is a medic having to tend to a
body that has been mutilated and broken, or a solider watching a fellow comrade die in battle, to suffering an
injury themselves, veterans have endured. Veterans have endured, and sacrificed. But we don't just honor the
ones that have died; we also remember the ones that have lived through it, too. This love can easily be
standing up for the pledge or for the national anthem.


